Deacon Paul’s Mission is a
combination of Scripture and
Personal Stories, aimed at
helping us gain an
understanding of God'’s
unconditional love and mercy,
and how we can accept that
love and mercy into our
hearts, and reflect it
throughout our live, with all
those whom God chooses to
put on our path.

Recent Missions Presented
St. James Parish, Vernon

Sacred Heart Parish, Merrit

St. Michael Parish, Logan Lake

St. Edward Parish, Duncan

St. Benedict’s Parish, Vernon

Future Missions:
- Sacred Heart Cathedral
- Our Lady of the Rosary
- St. Andrew’s Cathedral

Deacon Paul Murphy

4212 Camelback Way, Vernon, BC V1T-9W4; 778 212 2020; Email:

deaconservantl@gmail.com

Weekend Introductioin -- February 24 & 25

Saturday 5 pm Mass at Our Lady of the Rosary, Langford
Sundav 8:30 am Mass at our Ladv of the Rosarv. Lanaford

Sunday 9:30 am, 11 am & 5 pm at the Cathedral

Monday, Tuesday & Wednesday

10:30 am at the Cathedral talk followed by Mass at 12:10 pm
6:30 pm Mass or Devotion at OLOR followed by talk at 7 pm

A Mission sharing
God’s
Unconditional
Love and Mercy
through
Reconciliation and
Forgiveness




A Message from Fr. Luyen

Those of you who attended the
Parish Lenten Mission last week with
Deacon Paul Murphy, would agree
with me that the Mission went very
well and was extremely successful.
The purpose of the Mission was to
draw wus back to God through
conversion and that was what I saw
and experienced. The talks were
very moving and touching; there
were so many things that people
would relate to in their lives. After
each talk, people came to me and
said, “he really won my heart; his
talk about ‘one more thing’ from the
Gospel of the rich man made me see
my real life and I really want to go to
confession right now; or I found a lot
of consolation when he talked about
building bridges of trust and hope
through surrendering to God.

- Rev. Father Luyen Dau, C.S.s.R.

“We want to follow up with a
thank you again, you left a
spark of hope with us”

Mission Attendees

Testimonies

“We appreciate your testimonies and
honest self.”

“Your Mission is like a resurrection
bringing hope and energy to run the
race as St. Paul encourages”.

“"May God bless you and may you
continue to bring healing hope to
others.”

“Your Mission is just what our Parish
needed. Encouragement, hope and
trust in God.”

- Rev. Father Luyen Dau, C.S.s.R.

Contact Us

Deacon Paul Murphy

4212 Camelback Way, Vernon, BC V1T
9W4; 778 212 2020; Email:
deaconservanti@gmail.com

Who is Deacon Paul

Married for 34 years to Nancy, and
together they raised 5 children. With
the support of Nancy, Paul entered
Formation to the Permanent
Diaconate in the year 2000 and was
ordained to the Permanent Diaconate
on June 14, 2004.

Upon Ordination, he was assigned to
the Cathedral Parish in Calgary, St.
Mary’s and after 7 years of service
there, moved to the BC Okanagan
where he has served the Parishes of
St. James, Vernon & Our Lady of the
Valley, Coldstream, BC since 2011.

After leading a number of retreats in
his Parish and surrounding Parishes,
he was encouraged by a number of
retreat attendees to take his
message further.

As a result of this support, he
developed a Mission focusing on
Forgiveness, Reconciliation and

Mercy




